
FARNDON CHRISTMAS
TREE FESTIVAL

Sadly, this year, the church cannot hold its usual Tree Festival and school cannot put on its
Christmas Fayre. In a bid to support our local community, our wonderful PTA have agreed to
organise an outdoor Christmas Tree Festival that will help both the church and the school. 

How will it work?
Maps showing the location of trees can be purchased from school or Lewis's Coffee Shop.
Each tree will be numbered so that families can choose their favourite and vote for it using a
QR code link. 
Who can have a tree?
Families can choose to have a Christmas Tree on display in their gardens/windows and that
can be included on a map of the village for people to find. We ask that a donation is made to
our Just Giving page. 
Businesses can also display a tree and just like the usual festival, we ask that a donation of
£20 is given via the Just Giving page. Any business that donates, will have their details
advertised on the map. 
When do the trees need to be on display?
We ask that all trees are on display from 4pm on Friday 4th Deember until 5pm on Sunday
6th December.   
Is anything else happening around the village during this weekend?
Yes! Lewis's Coffee Shop will be selling hot chocolates and other yummy treats so that as you
walk around the village searching for your favourite tree, you can enjoy a festive treat! 

Save the
Date

4 T H  -  6 T H
D E C E M B E R


